From: Eileen Willmott [ NEEEEE

Sent: 01 October 2019 02:11

To: Planning

Subject: DPCAAC tree application

Dear Planners and tree officers,

List 548

2019/4754/T

This is a very beautiful magnolia, with lots of amenity value.
However it does need some thinning and shaping.

No objection.

Thank you,

Eileen Willmott



